

Grose View Public School



~ A future focused school ~

T:\Teacher\Atoz\School Photos\2021\2021 Note.Doc

3 February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY

This year's school photos will be taken on Tuesday 2 March by The School Photographer.

It would be appreciated if all students could be dressed in clean Grose View Public School summer uniform on this day. No sports uniform please.

Personalised order forms for photos will be sent home shortly with all children. If you lose this envelope you can obtain a blank form from the office.

Sibling photos order envelopes will be available from the office at that time.

Please send your envelope(s) to school with your child on Tuesday 2 March.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Karen Burke School Administrative Manager

249 Grose Wold Road, Grose Vale NSW 2753 Email: groseview-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Website: www.groseview-p.school.nsw.edu.au